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Comments: From: Paul E. Cameron, Jr., Inc. <paulcii@aol.com>

Sent: Friday, October 4, 2019 12:33 PM

To: Potts, Robert S -FS

Subject: Drilling in National ForestMr. Potts, as a home owner on Lake Conroe, | support the drilling and
exploration in the Sam Houston National Forest, including fracking (stimulation). As reported in numerous
publications, fracking is a safe method of stimulation and has been in existence since before the 1950's. It is not
a new or unsafe method of stimulation.Yours very truly,

Paul E. Cameron, Jr., PE NP
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